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NetApp Hosts Third Quarter Fiscal Year 2018 Financial Results Webcast 

SUNNYVALE, Calif., Jan. 31, 2018 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- After market close on Wednesday, February 14, 2018, NetApp 
(NASDAQ:NTAP) will announce financial results for the third quarter fiscal year 2018, which ended January 26, 2018. 

NetApp executive management will host a conference call at 2:30 p.m. Pacific Time to discuss these results and provide 
their perspective on market dynamics. The call will be broadcast live via the Internet. 

How to Participate 
The live Webcast call can be accessed at investors.netapp.com. Please allow at least 15 minutes prior to the start of the 
Webcast to log in. An audio replay Webcast will also be available after 4:30 p.m. Pacific Time. 

NetApp Future Targeted Release Dates 
Q4 FY 2018 results target date: May 23, 2018 
Q1 FY 2019 results target date: August 15, 2018 
Q2 FY 2019 results target date: November 14, 2018  
Q3 FY 2019 results target date: February 13, 2019 

 
About NetApp 

NetApp is the data authority for hybrid cloud. We provide a full range of hybrid cloud data services that simplify 
management of applications and data across cloud and on-premises environments to accelerate digital transformation. 
Together with our partners, we empower global organizations to unleash the full potential of their data to expand customer 
touchpoints, foster greater innovation and optimize their operations. For more information, visit www.netapp.com. 
#DataDriven 

Contact:  
(Press) 
Madge Miller 
(408) 419-5263 
madge.miller@netapp.com 

(Investors) 
Billie Fagenstrom 
(408) 822-6428 
billie.fagenstrom@netapp.com 
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